
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sweat Chloride Test Obsolete 

 

 
Effective immediately, 02/15/17, St. Luke’s Laboratory will no longer 

perform Sweat Chloride testing. 
 

The Cystic Fibrosis Foundation recommends that the sweat test be done 

at a certified Cystic Fibrosis Care Center. The facilities in Minnesota 
are: Children’s Hospital in Minneapolis, The Minnesota Cystic Fibrosis 

Center, and the Mayo Clinic.  

 
Please visit the following website for more information: 

https://www.cff.org/What-is-CF/Testing/ 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you have questions, please contact Kristin Baer, M.D. (218)249-5751, 

Chemistry Medical Director or Megan Harris, MLS (ASCP) (218) 249-

5207, Chemistry Technical Specialist.  
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